
 

Municipality of the District of Argyle 
Memorandum to Council  

 

Memorandum 
To:  Council 
From:  Eilidh Canning, Municipal Clerk  
Re: Pop Up Covid 19 Vaccination Clinics in The Municipality of Argyle 
 

The Dept of Health and Wellness approached the WREN to contact the 
region to find visible parking lots in West Pubnico and Tusket for Vaccine 
Pop-up clinics.  

Charlene LeBlanc has reached out to West Pubnico legion and PVSC in 
Tusket and we have their approval. 

The West Pubnico date is Tuesday October 5th, and remaining clinics will 
be one day, 10am to 2pm in early October. 

Once we have the dates, we will promote the popup clinics. 
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